
Dear Residents, Family & Friends, 

We’ve had a great start to the new year. Chilly mornings are turning 
into sunny afternoons and the days are thankfully getting longer. 

We are happy to announce that Marissa, who was working in the front 
office, has been promoted to Wellness Director for A and D cottages. 
She has a wealth of experience, a strong work ethic and a heart of gold. 
She and Sheila, our Wellness Director for B and C cottages, are both 
committed to the highest quality of care that we can provide. We are 
blessed to have them both on the Farmington Team.  

Join us this month for our Super Bowl Party and any of our other fun 
happenings.  

Sincerely, 

Joni

A Note from the Executive Director 

Joni Shale, 
Executive Director 

& Barbara D. 

Residents 

Staff 

• Travis - Feb. 2

• Hazel - Feb. 9

• Carol - Feb. 12

• John -  Feb. 14

• John -  Feb .18

• Leena -  Feb. 9

• Michele - Feb. 14

• Maria - Feb. 15

• Isabella -  Feb. 18

Jerri is one 
of our fun 
loving, 
kind and 
social 
butterflies. 
As a young 

girl, she grew up in Texas with her mom 
and dad, along with their family dog. 
After her schooling, she joined the Air 
Force. When she got out, Jerri became a 
Model while in her 20s, and she also 
helped her mom with her seamstress 
business which led her to opening one of 
her own. Jerri then moved to California 
with her husband and adopted two girls. 
Later, they moved up to Oregon where 
she showed miniature horses and won 
several Blue Ribbons. She has a great 
eye for antiques, crafts, and being 
artistic. It’s a pleasure to have you here 
at our community, Jerri! 

Jerri 

Jenny is on of our 
amazing 
caregivers. She 
was born and 
raised here in 
Medford. She has 

raised five amazing children here in the 
valley while she managed a restaurant 
for 16 years. Jenny just recently started a 
career in health care and she is 
absolutely passionate about helping 
others.  In Jenny’s spare time, she and 
her children love anything outdoors; 
especially snowboarding and a good hike 
up in the mountains. Thank you for your 
caring, loving, and positive personality 
you bring to our community, Jenny! 

Jenny,  

Caregiver 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

We had a month full of 

games, dance parties and 

entertainment.  Pictured 

here is Eddie having fun 

playing on our new 

Billiards table, Kim and 

Nancy working a puzzle 

together, and Kayla calling 

BINGO in a packed house 

full of ladies. We had a 

dance party going on while 

Gary Richards jammed out 

on the guitar as a one man 

band! 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

2/3 
2 PM Scenic Drive 
 
2/5 
2 PM Entertainment 
Richard Gyuro –
Accordion 
 
2/9 
3:30 PM Super Bowl 
#59 Party 
 
2/14 
Valentine’s Day Fun 
All Day! 
 
2/17 
Presidents’ Day and 
2 PM Scenic Drive 
 
2/25 
2 PM Entertainment 
Gary Richards, Guitar 

 
2/27 
2 PM Heart Healthy 
Treat Cart  



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

2/5 
2 PM Entertainment 
Richard Gyuro,  
Accordion 
 
2/9 
3:30 PM Super Bowl  
#59 Party 
 
2/10 
3 PM Scenic Drive 
 
2/14 
Valentine’s Day Fun  
All Day! 
 
2/17 
Presidents’ Day 
 
2/20 
2 PM Heart Healthy 
Treat Cart  
 
2/24 
3 PM Scenic Drive 
 
2/25 
2 PM Entertainment 
Gary Richards, Guitar 
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